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March 5, 2013
To Whom It May Concern:

Kankakee Nursery Company, 4481 S. 3250 E. Rd St Anne, IL 60964,
Nursery Certificate #091-4482 has completed and signed Boxwood
Compliance Agreement #BWB2013-21-091-4482-01.

“The nursery has been inspected and found to be apparently free of Boxwood
Blight, Cylindrocladium pseudonaviculatum. The responsible party has agreed to
the stipulations of a compliance agreement designed to prevent the introduction
and minimize the risk of spreading Boxwood Blight.”

Sincerely,

William VanWassenhove

Plant & Pesticide Specialist 1
Illinois Department of Agriculture
Acceditted Certification Official
#20071408

william.vanwassenhove@illinois.gov

(815)-954-2989



